
The meeting of the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club was called to order by president Colette Krupco 
at 4:08 p.m. on April 26, 2021.  The invocation was given by Mike Allen and the pledge of allegiance was led 
by our president.   
 
Roll call of officers by recording secretary Joyce Allen was answered by President Colette Krupco, Vice 
President John Krupco, Second Vice President Richard Keith, Corresponding Secretary Gary Rush, 
Recording Secretary Joyce Allen, Treasurer Marsha Keith, Trustees Gary Rush, Linda Rush, Patti Kelly. 
Absent was Margo Kohl.  Four additional members were present.   
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were not available to be read.   
 
Reports by officers and committees included a report by Gary Rush about conversations he had with new 
members.  The recording secretary reported that 12 people had responded in favor of electing the proposed 
international officers.  They also responded favorably to the constitutional change of electing two trustees 
instead of four. 
 
Treasurer Marsha Keith reported that our current checking account balance is $1,054.71.  She also had 
copies of all transactions made in the years 2020 and 2021 available for those who wanted them.   
 
The president reported that the webpage is now up to date that the web address is available in the Blue 
Beret.   
 
There was no unfinished business. 
 
Under new business, the president asked for a motion to approve our caravan to Region 8.  Motion was 
made by Mike Allen and seconded by Marsha Keith.  Motion passed. 
 
The president reported that she had made a goodie basket for the silent auction for Common Cents.  After 
considerable discussion, a motion was made by Gary Rush and seconded by Mike Allen that we give an 
additional $200 from our account.  Motion passed. 
 
The club voted unanimously to approve Greg Vagner as our Region 8 president for next year.  It was 
reported that we still need a second and third Vice President and a treasurer. 
 
The president announced that Joyce Allen had agreed to be on the nominating committee for our club.  Gary 
Rush volunteered to be on the committee also. 
 
The delegate from our club to international is Colette Krupco.  Alternate will be Gary or Linda Rush.   
 
There was discussion regarding the need for Lavern Kohl’s name to be replaced on our checking account 
since he is no longer a member.  Marsha will need to call the bank to see how that needs to be handled.   
 
There was discussion regarding the need to send birthday & anniversary cards to our members since Ann 
Barclay is no longer doing it.  The decision was made to table it until September until we can research all 
options. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:55 p.m. 
 
Recording Secretary, Joyce Allen 
	


